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Statement from Tammy Soletro-Hazinakis, PO Box 156, Hiram OH 44234 

Cameras should be allowed in nursing homes for family to monitor treatment of loved ones. Having 

cameras in rooms will help to hold staff accountable to the treatment/mistreatment of residents. Family 

can then monitor that all meals are being served (and fed if necessary), personal hygiene is being attend 

to and changing briefs and bedding is happening on a regular and timely basis. Abuse is real and staff 

should be responsible for their actions. 


